
I just heard about banning the loud jets at Centennial. I can remember when I moved 
to my neighborhood 20 yrs. ago, north of the airport, I would stand in my front yard
and the silence was deafening.  Now, it’s the jets that are deafening. I support any
action that would reduce the noise. It’s a wonderful place to live in every other 
way except for the noise which has gotten worse over the yrs. Sometimes my walls 
shake when a jet flies over. Please help get it back under control.
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Mike
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